
 

Ref No: BBPSMN/2025/04                                                                           Date: 09.04.2025 

CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents 

Cricket Match Notification 

We are delighted to announce that the students and staff of Bal Bharati Public School, Manesar, 
will be participating in a cricket match against SpiceJet Airlines on Friday, 18th April, 2025. The 
match will be held at Six Flags Cricket Ground, Sector 107, Gurugram, Haryana, from 4:00 
PM to 9:00 PM. 

Transportation Arrangements 

The school will provide transportation from BBPS to the cricket ground. However, parents are 
also welcome to drop off their children directly at the venue. 

Warm Regards 

 

    
 

Akanksha Sehgal Setia       Harsh Kumar  
Vice Principal         Principal 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Consent Form: 

I hereby give my consent for my ward, ____________________ (Name), Class: _____________, 
Section: _________, to participate in the cricket match on 18th April 2025 at Six Flags Cricket 
Ground, Sector 107, Gurugram, Haryana, organized by BBPS Manesar and SpiceJet. 

I also confirm that my child is medically fit to participate in this event. 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ____________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian: ______________________ 

Date: _______________ 

 


